
 
 
August 7, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday, August 7th Madras teachers reviewed school safety procedures with students. During these 
discussions teachers explained emergency procedures and discussed response guidelines.  Several points were 
covered with students such as: 
 

●​ What are the safety procedures for our school? 
●​ Why is it important to practice safety procedures like fire drills and emergency codes? 
●​ If a student is in class or elsewhere on school grounds when an emergency situation is announced, 

what should the student do? 
●​ What are the most important ways for students to remain safe in emergency situations? 

 
The safety of students and security of our schools are our highest priorities. Detailed school safety plans and 
comprehensive emergency procedures have been used by the Coweta County School System for several years. 
The plans are updated regularly in coordination with local, state and federal law enforcement agencies and 
reviewed regularly by teachers, administrators and school resource officers. 
 
Along with the discussions about school safety, teachers emphasized the importance of hand washing as a 
means of maintaining personal health. Please stress the importance of hand washing to your child as we begin 
this school year. 
 
If you have any questions about school procedures, please call a Madras Middle School administrator at 
770-254-2744. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lorraine Johnson 
Principal 
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